
 

 
28th August 2024 

 
Re: Uniform 

Dear Parents/Carers,          
 
It is important that all children are wearing the correct school uniform from YR-Y6. We expect 
children to adhere to the schools uniform policy. The uniform policy will be enforced with regular 
uniform checks. 
 
We consider it a parental responsibility to make sure children are dressed correctly every day. Please 
note that if the uniform guidelines are not followed parents/carers will be invited in to discuss these 
concerns with a senior member of staff. 
 

Uniform 

White shirt (long or short sleeved) – no polo shirts 

School tie (elastic for KS1 and Reception, full tie for KS2) 

V-neck grey jumper or cardigan (school logo version from 

Smiths shop and all spares without logo from supermarket) 

Grey skirt or grey pinafore or  

Grey trousers or grey shorts 

White, dark grey or black tights 

White socks  

Red and White Gingham dress for Summer  

Black shoes 

 
 

Indoor PE Outdoor PE 

Black shorts or Black jogging bottoms 
White round neck PE T-shirt  

Black sweatshirt 
Black plimsolls  

 

Black shorts or Black jogging bottoms 
White round neck PE T-shirt  

Black sweatshirt 
Black plimsolls  
Trainers 
 

 

All PE kits need to be supplied in a burgundy PE drawstring bag that is clearly labeled with the child’s 

full name and class can be purchased from school uniform shop

 
Black Shoes 
Black school shoes must be flat. All shoes must be fully fitted (no sling backs or peep toes) and must 
be easy to fasten by your child. They should not have any flashing lights as this is extremely distracting 
for all children. These are health and safety rules. Pupils who are not wearing safe footwear which 
adheres to school uniform rules will be asked to change into plimsolls for the remainder of the school 

 



 

day. If plimsolls are unavailable, children will not be allowed on the playground as physical activity in 
the wrong footwear can cause a huge risk. 
 
Headwear 

Headscarves and turbans must be plain and either plain black, dark grey, burgundy or white in colour  

NO branded or printed headwear is allowed, plain black, burgundy or grey hats/sunhats. 

All long hair must be tied back.  

 

School Bags 
All children require an Academy book bag bearing the school logo, these can also be obtained from 
Smiths Schoolwear. 
 
Jewellery 
Just a reminder that the school has a no jewellery policy unless it is of religious significance. No 
jewellery can be worn in PE lessons.  
The only earnings allowed in school are small stud earrings and children must be able to take these 
out and put them back in by themselves on PE days. No nail varnish or lip gloss is allowed in school. 
 
Please remember to label all uniform and PE kit with your child’s full name. 
If you require uniform support, please speak to a member of the Senior Leadership Team via the 
school office. 
 

Uniform Provider for Enfield Heights Academy 
 

Address: 223 Baker Street, Enfield EN1 3LA 
Telephone: 0203 818 3622 
Email :                store@smithsschoolwear.co.uk 
Website: www.smithsschoolwear.co.uk 
Open:  Mon-Fri 9-5.30 Sat 9-5 

 
Parents will be able to access uniform direct from the website www.smithsschoolwear.co.uk.  
As parents you will then have a variety of options to get the uniforms and can choose the option 
that best suits you. They include: 
 
Option 1: Click & Collect: Order the uniform online and collect direct from the shop 
Option 2: Click & Collect from School: Order from website and collect from school 
Option 3: Telephone Order: Order the uniform over the phone from J.Smiths on  
Option 4: Home Delivery. Please note there is a delivery charge on this option unless the order is 
more than £65. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Headteacher 

http://www.smithsschoolwear.co.uk/

